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DPS - DMT

From: Driscoll, Rob

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 8:53 AM

To: DPS - DMT

Subject: Call Log 5/9/16 Orange County SO

Called Orange County Sheriff’s Office and left a message with Holly Ellis (one of the DMT supervisors), stating that we 

had not seen a solution change as being completed on Vernon’s DMT (100141) and to be certain the instrument remains 

out of service until which time a solution change is completed. 

 

Robert Driscoll 

Vermont Forensics Laboratory 

45 State Drive 

Waterbury, VT 05671 

Electronics Technician 

Rob.Driscoll@Vermont.gov 

Desk: (802) 241-5817 

Cell:    (802) 585-0123 

 


